NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY

The U.S. Department of Energy (DOE) has prepared a draft Environmental Assessment (EA) to analyze
and describe the potential environmental impacts associated with the:

Emera Compressed Natural Gas (CNG) Facility
Port of Palm Beach, Florida
DOE/EA 1976D

DOE’s National Energy Technology Laboratory (NETL) has prepared the draft EA in accordance with the
National Environmental Policy Act (NEPA). Emera is proposing to construct and operate facilities to
receive, dehydrate, and compress natural gas that will be transported via trailers, tank containers, and
ocean-going carrier for export through the Port of Palm Beach. The proposed Emera facility will initially
be capable of loading 8 million cubic feet per day (MMcf/day) of CNG into ISO containers and, after full
build out, will be capable to load up to 25 MMcf/day. The draft EA is available for review on the
following website:

http:\\www.netl.doe.gov\\library\\environmental-assessments

Public comments on the EA’s analysis and results of the environmental impacts of implementing the
proposed action will be accepted until March 18, 2015. Please mail comments to the DOE NETL, c/o Mr.
Fred Pozzuto, 3610 Collins Ferry Road, Bldg. 1, MS BO7, Morgantown, WV 26507, or by email to
Fred.Pozzuto@netl.doe.gov.



